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RURAL, ECONOMIC AND ENVIONMENTAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 

 31 OCTOBER 2012 
 

UPDATE ON DECISIONS 
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1. R15. 

CAPITAL 
PROGRAMME 
MONITORING TO 
31 JULY 2012 

 

RESOLVED that  
 
2) The business case as 
outlined in para 5.3 be 
submitted to Policy, Finance 
and Administration 
committee for approval 

 
4/09/12 

 
DG 

 
Report approved at 
PFA Committee on 
the 25th September 
2012. 
 

2. R16. 

CORPORATE 
REVIEW OF 
CHARGES 2013-
14 

RESOLVED that 
 
1) the proposed level of 
charges for 2012-14 be 
approved as set out in the 
table to operate from 1st April 
2013, with the exception of 
Building Control fees where a 
report showing comparisons 
with  the commercial sector 
will be brought back to the 
October Committee.  

 
2) a further report be brought 
back for a scheme on pre-
applications advice for 
domestic application. 
 
 
 

 
4/09/12 

 
DG 

 
Both reports are an 
agenda item at this 
meeting. 

3. R18. 

PROGRESS ON 
THE WASTE 
MANAGEMENT 
SERVICE 

RESOLVED that 
 
3) a further report be bought 
back to this committee in 
October outlining the 
breakdown of bin charges.  
 

 
4/09/12 

 
JW 

 
This report is an 
agenda item at this 
meeting. 

AGENDA ITEM 5 
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4. R20. 

TOWARDS A 
POSSIBLE 
FUTURE 
LEICESTERSHIRE 
COUNTYWIDE 
WASTE 
COLLECTION 
CONTRACT 

RESOLVED that 
 
2) the Head of Regulatory 
Services, in consultation with 
Chairman of REEA, write in 
support of a proposed waste 
summit to include potential 
Countywide joint working 
contracts and arrangements.  
 

 
4/09/12 

 
JW 

 
Letter confirming 
MBC support and 
participation sent 
on 2nd October 
2012 

5. R21. 

ECONOMIC 
DEVELOPMENT 
STRATEGY 

RESOLVED that 
 

1) a change to the 
establishment by the 
recruitment of an Economic 
Development Officer and a 
supplementary estimate of 
£7,500 from the working 
balance for 2012/13 be 
recommended to the Policy, 
Finance and Administration 
Committee. 

 

 
4/09/12 

 
HR 

 
Report approved at 
PFA Committee on 
the 25th September 
2012. 
 

6. R22. 

TOWN CENTRE 
SURVEY- INITIAL 
SUMMARY OF 
RESULTS 

 
 

RESOLVED that 
 
1) a further report be brought 
back to this committee 
outlining actions and 
initiatives in light of the 
Borough-wide survey. 
 

 
4/09/12 

 
HR 

 
A report outlining 
key actions and 
initiatives will be 
presented as part 
of the annual Town 
Centre 
benchmarking 
report next year. 
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